
“Prayer that Works” 
John 14:12-15 
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August 21, 2011 

“Whatever you ask in My name,  
that will I do, so that the Father  

may be glorified in the Son.” 
John 14:13 (NASB) 

4100 Oakland Drive, Kalamazoo MI  49008 (269)349-2835 
Admin. Asst. Hours: M - Th. 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM,  Friday - Office Closed 

Loaves & Fishes: August - 100% Fruit Juice Boxes 



Last call for Ladies Fall Retreat - September 30 - October 2.  
All ladies HS seniors and up are welcome.  Cost is $110 for the weekend.   
Registration slips and $50 deposit made out to “Camp Barakel” need to be 
in the Women’s Ministry Box at the Information Center no later than next 
Sunday, August 28th. 
 

The Church Directory is being updated.  If you have any changes 
(address, phone number, email, etc.) or are currently not in the printed 
directory and would like to be, please fill out a green form and return it to 
the box at the Information Center. 
 

Ladies Praise will be starting Sunday practices on September 25th from 
5:00 - 5:45PM.  Voices of Praise will be starting Wednesday practices on 
September 8th from 7:00 - 8:00 PM.   If interested in singing in either 
group please contact Barb Armitage 342-9458; cell 267-8316 or email 
davebarbarmitage@att.net. 
 

Church Campout - September 16-18 at Warner Camp, Grand Junction.  
Details and sign-up sheet are at the Information Center.  For more  
information, contact the church office.  
 
 

 

     Offering  08/14/11             Weekly Budget 
 General Fund   $4,049.00 $9,635.81 
 Benevolence $0 Mortgage Balance 
 Debt Retirement $85.00 $103,398.31 (As of 07/21/11) 

Today 
       

9:30 AM Nursery & Toddler’s Church  
 Sunday School (ages 4 - High School) 
 Adult Bible Fellowship:  
  Berean Class - Auditorium - Doctrine of God 
  Co-laborer’s - Family Life Center - Genesis 1-11 
  Ladies Class - Pastor Bill’s Office - God of All Comfort  
  Young Families - Room 107  
  College & Career - Room 108 - Study of the Prophets 
 

10:30 AM Join us for coffee fellowship in the Family Life Center 
 

11:00 AM Worship Service  
 Nursery & Toddler’s Church 

 Children’s Church (Ages 4-4th grade) 
 

12:30 PM College/Career Lunch at Feltens Lakehouse 
 

5:30 - 7:30 PM Embers (Grades 7th - 12th)  

6:00 - 7:00 PM Evening Service  
 

This Week 
 

Tuesday -  10:00 AM Zumba - Family Life Center 
   

Wednesday - 6:30 AM Teens to Cedar Point - Meet at church   
      (Estimated return time is 1:00 AM)   
  10:00 AM Adult Prayer Meeting 
  5:45 PM Praise Team Practice 
   

Thursday - 7:00 PM Zumba - Family Life Center 
 
 

 

 
  
 

Church Leadership 
 
 

Stephen Johnson, Senior Pastor  Bill Kiewiet, Associate Pastor 
pastorsteve@oakwoodbible.org  pastorbill@oakwoodbible.org 

 
 

Steve Surine, Student Ministries   Wendy Newhouse, Admin. Asst. 
pastorsurine@oakwoodbible.org  wendy@oakwoodbible.org 

 
 

 Elders Deacons  
 Kurt Kenyon (Chairman) Chris Eaton (Chairman) 
 Gary Kortman (Vice-Chairman) Mike Famiano 
 Tom Elyea  Elton Hiscock 
 David Huffman  Jason Meister 
 Dick Kirby Greg Newhouse 
  Alan Wood 

Nursery (08/28) 
Sunday School -  Joyce Houtman and Brand Strunk 

Worship Service - Alicia and Melanie Meister 
 

Toddlers (08/28) 
Sunday School - Barry, Lisa and Shelby Meyer 

Worship Service - Jill Pickrell, Sue and Audrey Wilson 

Coming Events 

Church Wide 
Sept. 13 6:30 PM Board Meeting 
Sept. 16-18  Church Campout at 
Warner Camp, Grand Junction 

Women’s Ministries 

 

Sept. 25 Fall Kick off luncheon 
Sept. 30 - Oct. 1 Fall Retreat -  
       Camp Barakel 


